Republic of the Philippines
Provincial Government of Davao del Norte

PROVINCIAL BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

TO: ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS

This Notice of Cancellation is issued for the “Procurement of Grab Kits for Disaster
Awareness and Preparedness Services for Oplan Kaagapay sa Kalinaw ug Kalamboan
(OPLAN KKK)" under Bid No. B20245153 and PhilGEPS Reference No. 11390465 published
on October 23, 2024. In a letter dated October 24, 2024, the requisitioning office,
Provincial Disaster Risk Reduction Management, requested the Bids and Awards
Committee to change the mode of procurement from Competitive Bidding to Negotiated
Procurement- Small Value Procurement due to urgent need of the said items. The said
request was granted by the Committee during the meeting on November 4, 2024.

For guidance and information of all concerned.

Issued this 5* day of November, 2024.

ENGR. MARIA ;AZEL C. ZAFRA,@P, MMPA

Acting Provincial Planning and Development Coordinator
BAC Chairperson é
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